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Report of the Corporate Management Group

Matter for Information

Wards Affected: All Neath Port Talbot Valleys Wards 

Valleys Action Plan - Progress

Purpose of the Report:

To present Cabinet with an update of progress made to date against 
the actions identified in the Cabinet response to the Council’s Task 
and Finish Group’s recommendations on the Valleys.

Background:

A report to Cabinet on 17th December 2018 outlined the Cabinet 
response to the Council’s Task and Finish Group’s recommendations 
on the Valleys.  In the report, a number of future actions were 
identified.  The table attached at Appendix 1, provides an update on 
progress for the actions identified.  

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial implications attached to this report.  Progress 
has been made against a continuing challenging financial backdrop.



Integrated Impact Assessment:

There is no requirement to undertake an Integrated Impact 
Assessment as this report is for information purposes.

Valleys Communities Impacts: 

The social, environmental and economic success of our Valleys 
remain an integral crosscutting priority for the Welsh Government, 
this Council and other stakeholders.  The action plan (attached at 
Appendix 1) is intended to ensure positive outcomes in Valley 
communities.

Workforce Impacts:

No implications.

Legal Impacts:

No implications.

Consultation:

There is no requirement for external consultation on this item.

Recommendation: 

For Members to note ongoing progress as contained in this report.

Reasons for Proposed Decision: 

Matter for information.  No decision required.

Implementation of Decision:

Matter for information.  No decision required.



Appendices: 

Appendix 1 – Valleys Action Plan Update

List of Background Papers:

 Cabinet Response to Council Report 17 December 2018

 Prosperity for All: The National Strategy (2017)

 Our Valleys: Our Future 

Officer Contact:

Gareth Nutt, Director of Environment. Telephone: 01639 686668. E-
Mail: g.nutt@npt.gov.uk 

Karen Jones, Assistant Chief Executive and Chief Digital Officer.  
Telephone: 01639 763284.  E-Mail: k.jones3@npt.gov.uk 

https://democracy.npt.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=158&MId=8558&Ver=4
https://gweddill.gov.wales/docs/strategies/170919-prosperity-for-all-en.pdf
https://gov.wales/our-valleys-our-future
mailto:g.nutt@npt.gov.uk
mailto:k.jones3@npt.gov.uk

